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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
Are you able to just give an idea in general terms, perhaps if you would like to take it on 
notice because you will have a better idea in terms of timing?  I appreciate there is flexibility. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Government has considered the first phase of the strategic review.  It is expected that the 
planned second phase of work will continue during the first quarter of 2011, and report to 
Government by March 2011. 
 
 


